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May 2, 2019

FDIC
Atlanta Regional Office
10 10th Street, NW, Suite 800
Atlanta, GA 30309-3859

Dear Sir/Madam:

Healthy Suffolk is pleased to support the merger of SunTrust and BB&T. SunTrust has been an excellent
corporate citizen, working with small nonprofit organizations such as ours to improve the quality of life in
our community. The bank has supported our local programs that advance wellness and livability by
advancing healthy eating and active living - all of which contributes to financial well-being. We have also
had an excellent relationship with BB&T which has served our banking needs for many years. We see this
merger as a winner in that these two fine financial institutions will now leverage their capabilities to
improve services to our community.

Mark Johnson, Community Development Manager of the Hampton Roads region, brings a level of
enthusiasm, commitment, and technical expertise as we discuss ways the bank and organizations such as
ours can collaborate. He has also helped us connect with other organizations where there is mission
alignment and shared commitment. Through these efforts, we have been able to leverage our precious
resources to better serve our community.

We look forward to the opportunity to partner with the new entity once it is firmly established. To learn
more about Healthy Suffolk, please visit our website at www.healthvsuffolkva.org. I am available to answer
any questions or to provide additional information in support of this merger.

Sincerely,

Regina P. Brayboy

Healthy Sufiblk 423 West Washington Street, Suite 4, Suffolk, Virginia 23434 737.414,7632 [office) infolpealltusutfolkvaots healthystffiblkynorg

Healthy Suffolk is a non-profit 5010 organization with EIN 61-1475908. Donations to Healthy Suffolk are tax deductible,
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